Mr. B. Madden
Ordnance Survey Ireland

Phoenix Park

Dublin 8
18th June 2007
Dear Mr. Madden
At the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on Tuesday 5th June 2007 the following item was raised:-

"That the Manager outline how the Council could address the fact that Kilvere Park, Cypress Downs does not appear on the Ordinance Survey Maps with all the inconvenience and confusion that that implies"

Following discussion, the Committee agreed that the OSI be requested to consider the inclusion of Kilvere Park, Cypress Downs in the Scale 1:10 000 Dublin City and District Street Guide.

I should be obliged for your response in this matter.

T. Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department

tcurtin@sdublincoco.ie

